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Although I understand the intent and reasoning behind House Bill 3390, please 

consider an exemption for the flies and fly tying materials used in fly fishing.  Most fly 

tying materials, and certainly those that make-up the majority of those used, are 

biproducts of other industries or activities such has hunting.  Examples are deer hair, 

duck and pheasant plumage, etc.  Thank you very much for your attention and 

consideration of this exemption. 


